Nanpean Community Primary School



MITH	
NURTURING CHILDREN'S PASSION TO SUCCEED	

Focus:	Attendance:	Date:
1) Newsboard	Mrs Wicks (Headteacher)	04/10/17 9:00am
2) Speeding	+ 2 parents	
3) Photos		
4) eSchools website/APP		
5) KS1 Tuck		

Notes of meeting	Action
1) Newsboard A parent wondered if it was possible to put a big whiteboard out the front with reminders on, e.g. parents forum. CW felt carrying a free-standing board out would be cumbersome, however the school could purchase a whiteboard to be attached to the railing.	*
2) Speeding The parents expressed their concerns over why there isn't a 20mph speed limit in Nanpean. CW explained that this is something the school does not have much influence over. The PSCO has been on site many times with his speed gun and there hasn't been any issues with speeding during drop off and collection times. In fact, the volume of traffic during these times, helps to slow the traffic down. There have been some near misses so the question will be posed to the Health, Safety and Wellbeing team.	*
 3) Photos A parent was disappointed that in the sibling photo one child was not smiling. CW apologised but explained that the majority of the family and individual photos were very successful. 	
4) eSchools website/APP A parent asked if communication could be improved by putting more information on the website and texting parents about class events. CW agreed to check that class letters are on the website.	*
5) KS1 Tuck CW explained that it is taking a long time for the younger chdn to choose their tuck resulting in them not having any time to play - parents will be consulted about the possibility of stopping tuck for KS1, as they get free fruit anyway. In the meantime, Eden class will go to break 5 mins early to get a headstart with choosing their tuck.	
Next parents forum: Wednesday 1 st November 2017 at 9:00am	